
                                          
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED BOND ISSUE 

 
Pursuant to the Municipal Finance Act (RSA 33), the Select Board will conduct a public hearing on a proposed 
bond issue, in an approximate amount of $6,100,000.00, for the purpose of constructing a new Municipal Safety 
Complex, constructing a new Public Library and renovating the existing Police Station to be used for the Town 
Administrative Offices.  The public hearing will occur on January 8, 2014 at 7:00 o’clock p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as the Board’s business may permit, at the North Hampton Town Hall located at 231 Atlantic Avenue 
in the Town of North Hampton.  This will be a joint meeting with the North Hampton Municipal Budget 
Committee. 
 
A true copy of this Notice shall be posted a the Town Administrative Offices, located at 233 Atlantic Avenue, 
the Town Clerk’s office located at 237 Atlantic Avenue, and the North Hampton Public Library located at 237A 
Atlantic Avenue; and published on the Town’s website, at www.northhampton-nh.gov, and in the Portsmouth 
Herald, a newspaper of general circulation in North Hampton. 
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